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Effective Saturday, June 29 2013:

PathGroup is releasing enhancements to the PathConnect application effective July 1, 2013.
To minimize disruption to your daily operations, we will be migrating from the old
PathConnect platform to the new platform on Saturday, June 29, 2013, between the hours of
2:00 and 4:00 p.m. CT. During this time you may experience an interruption in PathConnect
service. We expect the transition to move quickly and it is likely you will not experience any
downtime to your daily workflow.

PathGroup is pleased to release these upgrades to the PathConnect application. These
changes will improve efficiencies in clinical lab operations. Over the past few weeks, your
phlebotomist or staff has been trained on these enhancements by our field team of territory
account managers. Should you have any questions, please contact your Territory Account
Manager, Phlebotomy Supervisor, or submit a request to Tracklt (help@pathgroup.com).

Thank you for your support.
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